
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: Son.Nguyen
AUDIO DIViSION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mblaudio/ E-MAIL son.nguyen©fcc.gov

November 21, 2013

John F. Garziglia, Esq.
Woble Carlyle Sandridge & Rice P.L.L.C.
1401 Eye Street, NW 7th Floor
Washington, DC 20005

Re: V-Teck Communications, Inc.
WBLL(AM), Grandview Heights, OH
Facility Identification Number: 69627
File Number: BMJP-200501 18AFA
BESTA-20 1211 19AAM

Dear Mr. Garzigilia:

This is in reference to the above-captioned major change application, and your letter
dated November 7, 2013, requesting to dismiss the application.

Accordingly, pursuant to Section 0.283 of the Commission's rules, the application File
Number: BMJP-200501 18AFA is hereby DISMISSED, and the Objection to Pending
Application filed by Positive Radio Group, licensee of station WMPO(AM), Middleton-
Pomeroy, Ohio, on April 4, 2008, is hereby DISMISSED as moot.

Sincerely,

Son Nguyen
Supervisory Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Gary A. Tepper, Esq
William A. Culpepper
Roy P. Stype, III
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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
455 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Request for Dismissal of Pending Application
WBLL(AM), Belle Fontaine, Ohio
BMJP-200501 18AFA and BMJP-20040127AMX
FCC Facility No. 69627

Dear Ms. Dortch:

John F. Garziglia
Direct Dial: 202-857-4455
Direct Fax: 202-261-0055

E-mail: JGarziglia@wcsr.com

NOV -
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The purpose of this letter is to request on behalf of V-Teck Communications, Inc.,
licensee of AM station WBLL(AM), a dismissal of its pending application for a major
modification of its license (FCC File Nos. BMJP-200501 18AFA and BMJP-20040127AMX).
The licensee has changed its plans and no longer wishes to pursue this requested change in
facilities.

Should you have any questions or desire additional information, do not hesitate to contact
the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Enclosure

John F. Garziglia
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REQUEST FOR DISMISSAL OF APPLICATION

V-Teck Communications, Inc. hereby requests a dismissal of its application for a major

change to the licensed facility of WBLL(AM), Bellefontaine, Ohio (FCC File No. BMJP-

200501 18AFA and BMJP-20040127AMX I FCC Facility ID No. 69627). The licensee has

decided not to further pursue this modification of facilities.

V-TECK COMMUNICATIONS, INC.

Louis P. Vito
President
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